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Policy area Students - Academic 
Policy title Music on TLC Premises 

Protocol According to TLC protocol, any student has the right 
to request that music be turned off or changed. 

Procedures 

Music played on TLC Premises is a matter of general 
consent and anyone present has the right of ‘veto’, 
that is, the right to require that the music be 
changed, turned down or turned off.  

Unless, 

The music is specifically related to the substance of 
the class and necessary for what is being taught.  In 
this case, should a student find the music to be 
offensive in any way (too loud, too harsh, etc.) then 
that student is free to leave the class for that part 
of the session.  The tutor leading the session must 
be informed.  

Context 

Effective date Ongoing
Last review date Reviewed August 2012 
Links 


